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From:
Sent: Sunday, 19 May 2024 4:21 pm
To: Registrar
Subject: Evergreen/ACM

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing regarding to the merger acquisition by Evergreen of ACMNZ. 

I am oppose of this this as this would create a monopoly in the Cash In Transits industry in New 
Zealand. 

If this merger acquisition happens between these parties, this would create an anti competitive 
market. 
 

As seen lately from other counties which has a monopoly, especially in Australia,  in which the 
monopoly provider has brought the insecurity of money supply into question to.  
 

Even though the physical money has decreased, the fundamental  sense of security for 
the  general public, business, finical institution and Government is; 
 

One has access to physical cash availability.  
 

There are times when electronic systems fail, natural disasters, man made disasters, technical 
issues, which requires physical cash payments. 

 
 

Thank you 

Kind reards 
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